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I STRONGLY support this bill.  Accurate, unbiased data comparing the actual costs 

of different sources of energy is badly needed for effective decision making. Whether 

cost is the only value to be considered or whether other values are to be considered, 

certainly the availability of an accurate cost analysis of an energy product is 

necessary for transparent decision making. 


